NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Hearing on Protecting Consumer Data and Privacy on Online

Platforms Postponed

KEVIN THOMAS October 23, 2019
| COMMITTEE: CONSUMER PROTECTION

(New York, NY) — A public hearing on Protecting Consumer Data and Privacy on Online
Platforms scheduled for Oct. 25 has been postponed. The meeting will be rescheduled, and

details will be announced later.
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